
2/23/2010 

To: Public Service Commission 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
P.Q.Box 61 5 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 

FFB 2 5  2010 

From: Edward C Grant 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

I strongly oppose any residential rate increase for LG&E that will affect senior citizens that depend 
heavily on Social Security income. 

As you should know, senior citizens will not get an increase in our Social Security income for the next 
two years. Why should LG&E get an increase? Are their profits negative? They should be asked to 
tighten their belts just like we have to do. 

Sincerely, 

Edward C Grant 
771 1 Broad Run Road 
Louisville KU 40291 

E mail edgrantl O@bellsouth.net 

mailto:O@bellsouth.net

